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This is a published notice on the Find a Tender service: https://www.find-
tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/009733-2021 

Contract

UHS11245 Adult and Paediatric Oxygenators

Wessex NHS

F03: Contract award notice

Notice identifier: 2021/S 000-009733
Procurement identifier (OCID): ocds-h6vhtk-02ad76  
Published 5 May 2021, 4:25pm

Section I: Contracting authority

I.1) Name and addresses

Wessex NHS

Mailpoint 18 Soton Gen Hosp

Southampton

SO16 6YD

Contact

Kate Penfield

Email

Kathryn.Penfield@uhs.nhs.uk

Telephone

+44 2380825105

Country

https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/009733-2021
https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/009733-2021
mailto:Kathryn.Penfield@uhs.nhs.uk
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United Kingdom

NUTS code

UKJ32 - Southampton

Internet address(es)

Main address

http://www.uhs.nhs.uk/

Buyer's address

http://www.uhs.nhs.uk/

I.4) Type of the contracting authority

Regional or local authority

I.5) Main activity

Health

http://www.uhs.nhs.uk/
http://www.uhs.nhs.uk/
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Section II: Object

II.1) Scope of the procurement

II.1.1) Title

UHS11245 Adult and Paediatric Oxygenators

Reference number

UHS11245

II.1.2) Main CPV code

42996600 - Oxygenation equipment

II.1.3) Type of contract

Supplies

II.1.4) Short description

The aim of this tender is to source a range of disposable oxygenators, tubing sets and
cardioplegia sets from a number of suppliers which will allow the Cardiopulmonary Bypass
of adult and paediatric patients undergoing Cardiac Surgery at University Hospital
Southampton (UHS).

II.1.6) Information about lots

This contract is divided into lots: Yes

II.1.7) Total value of the procurement (excluding VAT)

Value excluding VAT: £1,350,000

II.2) Description

II.2.1) Title

Adult Oxygenators 50% Volumes

Lot No

1
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II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

42996600 - Oxygenation equipment

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes

UKJ32 - Southampton

Main site or place of performance

Southampton

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

The aim of this tender is to source a range of disposable oxygenators, tubing sets and
cardioplegia sets from a number of suppliers which will allow the Cardiopulmonary Bypass
of adult and paediatric patients undergoing Cardiac Surgery at University Hospital
Southampton (UHS).

II.2.5) Award criteria

Quality criterion - Name: As per procurement documents / Weighting: 70

Cost criterion - Name: As per procurement documents / Weighting: 30

II.2.11) Information about options

Options: No

II.2.13) Information about European Union Funds

The procurement is related to a project and/or programme financed by European Union
funds: No

II.2) Description

II.2.1) Title

Adult Oxygenators 50% Volumes

Lot No

2
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II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

42996600 - Oxygenation equipment

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes

UKJ32 - Southampton

Main site or place of performance

Southampton

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

The aim of this tender is to source a range of disposable oxygenators, tubing sets and
cardioplegia sets from a number of suppliers which will allow the Cardiopulmonary Bypass
of adults and paediatric patients undergoing Cardiac Surgery at University Hospital
Southampton (UHS).

II.2.5) Award criteria

Quality criterion - Name: As per procurement documentation / Weighting: 70

Cost criterion - Name: As per procurement documentation / Weighting: 30

II.2.11) Information about options

Options: No

II.2.13) Information about European Union Funds

The procurement is related to a project and/or programme financed by European Union
funds: No

II.2) Description

II.2.1) Title

Paediatric & Neonatal Oxygenators

Lot No

3
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II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

42996600 - Oxygenation equipment

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes

UKJ32 - Southampton

Main site or place of performance

Southampton

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

The aim of this tender is to source a range of disposable oxygenators, tubing sets and
cardioplegia sets from a number of suppliers which will allow the Cardiopulmonary Bypass
of adult and paediatric patients undergoing Cardiac Surgery at University Hospital
Southampton (UHS).

II.2.5) Award criteria

Quality criterion - Name: As per the procurement documentation / Weighting: 70

Cost criterion - Name: As per the procurement documentation / Weighting: 30

II.2.11) Information about options

Options: No

II.2.13) Information about European Union Funds

The procurement is related to a project and/or programme financed by European Union
funds: No

II.2) Description

II.2.1) Title

Paediactric Oxygenators (Children & Young Adults)

Lot No

4
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II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

42996600 - Oxygenation equipment

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes

UKJ32 - Southampton

Main site or place of performance

Southampton

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

The aim of this tender is to source a range of disposable oxygenators, tubing sets and
cardioplegia sets from a number of suppliers which will allow the Cardiopulmonary Bypass
of adult and paediatric patients undergoing Cardiac Surgery at University Hospital
Southampton (UHS).

II.2.5) Award criteria

Quality criterion - Name: As per the procurement documentation / Weighting: 70

Cost criterion - Name: As per the procurement documentation / Weighting: 30

II.2.11) Information about options

Options: No

II.2.13) Information about European Union Funds

The procurement is related to a project and/or programme financed by European Union
funds: No

II.2) Description

II.2.1) Title

Tubing Option 1

Lot No

5
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II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

42996600 - Oxygenation equipment

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes

UKJ32 - Southampton

Main site or place of performance

Southampton

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

The aim of this tender is to source a range of disposable oxygenators, tubing sets and
cardioplegia sets from a number of suppliers which will allow the Cardiopulmonary Bypass
of adult and paediatric patients undergoing Cardiac Surgery at University Hospital
Southampton (UHS).

II.2.5) Award criteria

Quality criterion - Name: As per the procurement documentation / Weighting: 70

Cost criterion - Name: As per the procurement documentation / Weighting: 30

II.2.11) Information about options

Options: No

II.2.13) Information about European Union Funds

The procurement is related to a project and/or programme financed by European Union
funds: No

II.2) Description

II.2.1) Title

Tubing Option 2

Lot No

6
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II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

42996600 - Oxygenation equipment

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes

UKJ32 - Southampton

Main site or place of performance

Southampton

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

The aim of this tender is to source a range of disposable oxygenators, tubing sets and
cardioplegia sets from a number of suppliers which will allow the Cardiopulmonary Bypass
of adult and paediatric patients undergoing Cardiac Surgery at University Hospital
Southampton (UHS).

II.2.5) Award criteria

Quality criterion - Name: As per the procurement documentation / Weighting: 70

Cost criterion - Name: As per the procurement documentation / Weighting: 30

II.2.11) Information about options

Options: No

II.2.13) Information about European Union Funds

The procurement is related to a project and/or programme financed by European Union
funds: No

II.2) Description

II.2.1) Title

Cardioplegia Sets

Lot No

7
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II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

42996600 - Oxygenation equipment

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes

UKJ32 - Southampton

Main site or place of performance

Southampton

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

The aim of this tender is to source a range of disposable oxygenators, tubing sets and
cardioplegia sets from a number of suppliers which will allow the Cardiopulmonary Bypass
of adult and paediatric patients undergoing Cardiac Surgery at University Hospital
Southampton (UHS).

II.2.5) Award criteria

Quality criterion - Name: As per the procurement documentation / Weighting: 70

Cost criterion - Name: As per the procurement documentation / Weighting: 30

II.2.11) Information about options

Options: No

II.2.13) Information about European Union Funds

The procurement is related to a project and/or programme financed by European Union
funds: No
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Section IV. Procedure

IV.1) Description

IV.1.1) Type of procedure

Open procedure

IV.1.8) Information about the Government Procurement Agreement (GPA)

The procurement is covered by the Government Procurement Agreement: Yes

IV.2) Administrative information

IV.2.1) Previous publication concerning this procedure

Notice number: 2019/S 065-151747

https://ted.europa.eu/udl?uri=TED:NOTICE:151747-2019:TEXT:EN:HTML
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Section V. Award of contract

Contract No

UHS11245

Lot No

1

Title

Adult Oxygenators 50% Volume

A contract/lot is awarded: Yes

V.2) Award of contract

V.2.1) Date of conclusion of the contract

4 May 2021

V.2.2) Information about tenders

Number of tenders received: 5 

Number of tenders received from SMEs: 0 

Number of tenders received from tenderers from other EU Member States: 0 

Number of tenders received from tenderers from non-EU Member States: 0 

Number of tenders received by electronic means: 5 

The contract has been awarded to a group of economic operators: No

V.2.3) Name and address of the contractor

Medtronic Limited

Croxley Park, Building 9 Hatters Lane

Watford
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WD18 8WW

Email

rs.watcontractspricing@medtronic.com

Telephone

+44 1923212213

Fax

+44 1923241004

Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

UKH2 - Bedfordshire and Hertfordshire

National registration number

01070807

The contractor is an SME

No

V.2.4) Information on value of contract/lot (excluding VAT)

Total value of the contract/lot: £601,302

mailto:rs.watcontractspricing@medtronic.com
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Section V. Award of contract

Contract No

UHS11245-2

Lot No

2

Title

Adult Oxygenators 50% Volumes

A contract/lot is awarded: Yes

V.2) Award of contract

V.2.1) Date of conclusion of the contract

14 April 2021

V.2.2) Information about tenders

Number of tenders received: 5 

Number of tenders received from SMEs: 0 

Number of tenders received from tenderers from other EU Member States: 0 

Number of tenders received from tenderers from non-EU Member States: 0 

Number of tenders received by electronic means: 5 

The contract has been awarded to a group of economic operators: No

V.2.3) Name and address of the contractor

LivaNova UK Limited

1370 Monpellier Court, Gloucester Business Park

Gloucester
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GL3 4AH

Email

salesuk@livanova.com

Telephone

+44 1452638500

Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

UKK13 - Gloucestershire

National registration number

05164784

The contractor is an SME

No

V.2.4) Information on value of contract/lot (excluding VAT)

Initial estimated total value of the contract/lot: £449,328

Total value of the contract/lot: £449,328

mailto:salesuk@livanova.com
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Section V. Award of contract

Contract No

UHS11245-3

Lot No

3

Title

Paediatric & Neonatal Oxygenators

A contract/lot is awarded: Yes

V.2) Award of contract

V.2.1) Date of conclusion of the contract

31 March 2021

V.2.2) Information about tenders

Number of tenders received: 5 

Number of tenders received from SMEs: 0 

Number of tenders received from tenderers from other EU Member States: 0 

Number of tenders received from tenderers from non-EU Member States: 0 

Number of tenders received by electronic means: 5 

The contract has been awarded to a group of economic operators: No

V.2.3) Name and address of the contractor

Maquet (Getinge) Limited

14/15 Burford Way, Bolden Business Park

Sunderland
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NE35 9PZ

Email

tenders.uk@maquet.com

Telephone

+44 1915196200

Fax

+44 1915196201

Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

UKC23 - Sunderland

National registration number

02195291

The contractor is an SME

No

V.2.4) Information on value of contract/lot (excluding VAT)

Initial estimated total value of the contract/lot: £76,293.36

Total value of the contract/lot: £76,293.36

mailto:tenders.uk@maquet.com
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Section V. Award of contract

Contract No

UHS11245-4

Lot No

4

Title

Paediatric Oxygenators (Children & Young Adults)

A contract/lot is awarded: Yes

V.2) Award of contract

V.2.1) Date of conclusion of the contract

14 April 2021

V.2.2) Information about tenders

Number of tenders received: 5 

Number of tenders received from SMEs: 0 

Number of tenders received from tenderers from other EU Member States: 0 

Number of tenders received from tenderers from non-EU Member States: 0 

Number of tenders received by electronic means: 5 

The contract has been awarded to a group of economic operators: No

V.2.3) Name and address of the contractor

LivaNova UK Limited

1370 Monpellier Court, Gloucester Business Park

Gloucester
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GL3 4AH

Email

salesuk@livanova.com

Telephone

+44 1452638500

Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

UKK13 - Gloucestershire

National registration number

05164784

The contractor is an SME

No

V.2.4) Information on value of contract/lot (excluding VAT)

Initial estimated total value of the contract/lot: £46,020

Total value of the contract/lot: £46,020

mailto:salesuk@livanova.com
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Section V. Award of contract

Contract No

UHS11245-5

Lot No

5

Title

Tubing Option 1

A contract/lot is awarded: Yes

V.2) Award of contract

V.2.1) Date of conclusion of the contract

4 May 2021

V.2.2) Information about tenders

Number of tenders received: 4 

Number of tenders received from SMEs: 0 

Number of tenders received from tenderers from other EU Member States: 0 

Number of tenders received from tenderers from non-EU Member States: 0 

Number of tenders received by electronic means: 4 

The contract has been awarded to a group of economic operators: No

V.2.3) Name and address of the contractor

Medtronic Limited

Croxley Park, Building 9 Hatters Lane

Watford
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WD18 8WW

Email

rs.watcontractspricing@medtronic.com

Telephone

+44 1923212213

Fax

+44 1923241004

Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

UKH23 - Hertfordshire

National registration number

01070807

The contractor is an SME

No

V.2.4) Information on value of contract/lot (excluding VAT)

Initial estimated total value of the contract/lot: £51,390

Total value of the contract/lot: £51,390

mailto:rs.watcontractspricing@medtronic.com
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Section V. Award of contract

Contract No

UHS11245-6

Lot No

6

Title

Tubing Option 2

A contract/lot is awarded: Yes

V.2) Award of contract

V.2.1) Date of conclusion of the contract

14 April 2021

V.2.2) Information about tenders

Number of tenders received: 4 

Number of tenders received from SMEs: 0 

Number of tenders received from tenderers from other EU Member States: 0 

Number of tenders received from tenderers from non-EU Member States: 0 

Number of tenders received by electronic means: 4 

The contract has been awarded to a group of economic operators: No

V.2.3) Name and address of the contractor

LivaNova UK Limited

1370 Monpellier Court, Gloucester Business Park

Gloucester
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GL3 4AH

Email

salesuk@livanova.com

Telephone

+44 1452638500

Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

UKK13 - Gloucestershire

National registration number

05164784

The contractor is an SME

No

V.2.4) Information on value of contract/lot (excluding VAT)

Initial estimated total value of the contract/lot: £35,311.5

Total value of the contract/lot: £35,311.5

mailto:salesuk@livanova.com
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Section V. Award of contract

Contract No

UHS11245-7

Lot No

7

Title

Cardioplegia Sets

A contract/lot is awarded: Yes

V.2) Award of contract

V.2.1) Date of conclusion of the contract

14 April 2021

V.2.2) Information about tenders

Number of tenders received: 4 

Number of tenders received from SMEs: 0 

Number of tenders received from tenderers from other EU Member States: 0 

Number of tenders received from tenderers from non-EU Member States: 0 

Number of tenders received by electronic means: 4 

The contract has been awarded to a group of economic operators: No

V.2.3) Name and address of the contractor

LIvaNova UK Limited

1370 Monpellier Court, Gloucester Business Park

Gloucester
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GL3 4AH

Email

salesuk@livanova.com

Telephone

+44 1452638500

Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

UKK13 - Gloucestershire

National registration number

05164784

The contractor is an SME

No

V.2.4) Information on value of contract/lot (excluding VAT)

Initial estimated total value of the contract/lot: £92,893.5

Total value of the contract/lot: £92,893.5

mailto:salesuk@livanova.com
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Section VI. Complementary information

VI.3) Additional information

The contracting authority considers that this contract may be suitable for economic
operators that are small or medium enterprises (SMEs). However, any selection of
tenderers will be based solely on the criteria set out for the procurement.

To view this notice, please click here: 

https://www.delta-esourcing.com/delta/viewNotice.html?noticeId=587898011

 GO Reference: GO-202155-PRO-18198368

VI.4) Procedures for review

VI.4.1) Review body

University Hospital Southampton NHS Foundation Trust

Graham Road,

Southampton

SO14 0YG

Email

kate.penfield@uhs.nhs.uk

Telephone

+44 2380825105

Country

United Kingdom

Internet address

https://uhs.nhs.uk

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)
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